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LATEST NEWS-QLD STATE MIGRATION PLAN

BSMQ has been advised by the Department of Home Affairs (HA) that it
will not be in a position to open the 2020/21 migration program in the month of
July 2020.

As a consequence, BSMQ’s business and skilled migration program
will remain closed until further notice. Please note: BSMQ will not be
accepting any Expressions of Interests (EOIs) submitted on Skill select from 1
July 2020.


